Gardner, Dustin Tue, Mar 26 at 1:52 PM
From: dustin.gardner@ventura.org
To: 
Cc: 
All fire and rescue needs of Bell Canyon are the sole jurisdictional responsibility of the Ventura County Fire Protection District (VCFD).  To provide the fastest service possible to the residents of Bell Canyon, VCFD has a subcontract with the Los Angeles City Fire Department (LAFD).  This subcontract authorizes LAFD to provide initial response followed up by VCFD response.   Bell Canyon Volunteer Wildland Fire Department (BCVWFD) is not a public entity.  VCFD is not affiliated with and does not operationally support, oversee, or sponsor BCVWFD.
Best regards,

Dustin Gardner

Fire Chief

Ventura County Fire Department

805-910-6798

